
In accordance with LAC 33:V:10111(G)-(H), follow-up reports can be made to: 

 

Department of Public Safety and Corrections 

Office of State Police – Right-to-Know 

P.O. Box 66168 

Baton Rouge, LA  70896 

 

--or electronically to-- 

 

WrittenNotificationLSP@la.gov 

 

mailto:WrittenNotificationLSP@la.gov

